Covid-19 Protocols and Health Screening

There is nothing more important to us than your child’s safety here at Nature’s Edge Child Development
Center. That includes their safety against Covid-19. Due to the rising urgency, we have put several
protocols into place, which are designed to protect against contracting the Covid-19 virus. These
include:

» Providing daily health screens (temperatures taken at the door and watching out for signs of
coughing, sneezing, or other flu/cold-like symptoms)

» Promoting frequent hand hygiene with washing stations set up throughout the classroom and
the outside play area

»  Wearing masks during all times of the day for both children and staff
*The few exceptions for the children with regards to mask wearing are during mealtimes, nap
time, and while playing outside

> Limiting the number of people who are allowed to be on the premises at any time

> Instituting a virtual tour for prospective enrollees

We are not willing to take risks when it comes to the health and safety of your children, or our staff and
we want you to feel safe and reassured that our facility is one that promotes health and wellness above
all things.



